
Dear parents/carers,

Welcome back to a new school year at Roscoe Primary. I hope you all enjoyed a
restful summer and found time for fun and fresh air. It’s been wonderful to see
our children return with big smiles, ready to learn and grow.

A special welcome to our new children and families—especially in Nursery and
Reception and in some of our other year groups. We’re delighted you’ve joined
our community and we look forward to working in partnership with you
throughout the year.

This term, we’ll be focusing on excellent attendance and punctuality, a love of
reading, and rich learning across the curriculum—both in classrooms and
outdoors in our Butterfly Forest. You’ll hear more about clubs, trips and
enrichment opportunities in the coming weeks.

A few quick reminders:
Uniform & PE: Please ensure children are wearing the correct uniform, PE kit
and that all items are clearly named. School can support with any item of
uniform. 
Communication: Check our newsletter, website, and app for updates and
key dates.
Safeguarding: Your child’s safety is our top priority—please speak to a
member of staff if you have any concerns.
Attendance: We expect children to attend school every day on time unless
they are unwell or need to attend an emergency appointment. Please note
that holidays during term time cannot be authorised. We will continue to
work closely with you to support you with your child’s attendance. 

Thank you, as always, for your support. Together, we can make this a successful,
joyful, and ambitious year for every child at Roscoe Primary. I look forward to
seeing you at the gate and at our upcoming events. Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Jones and the Roscoe Team. 
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STAR OF 
THE WEEK

STAR OF 
THE WEEK

Reception - Evelyn 
Year 1 - Mansa
Year 2 - Adam
Year 3 - Emily

Year 4 - Lawrence 
Year 5 - Matilda

Year 6 - Georgie  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
TO YOU
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Aleena - Year 6
Ajwa - Year 6 
Ethan - Year 6

Oakley - Year 5 
Sonny - Year 5

Florence - Year 5 
Alia - Year 4

Cole - Year 4 
Annie - Reception 
Ebony - Nursery 

ATTENDANCE COUNTS! ATTEND
TODAY, ACHIEVE TOMORROW.

OUR ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK IS 96.1 %
WHICH IS LOWER THAN OUR GOAL OF

97%.

This week’s winners! YEAR 5
98.7%

REMINDER REMINDER 
REMINDER THAT MEET THE TEACHER IS NEXT WEEK. 

PLEASE SEE CLASS DOJO FOR TIMINGS.



Monday 6  th

October  2025

ROSCOE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteachers presentation will take place
in the school hall at 4.30pm. 

0151 226 1536

www.roscoeliverpool.co.uk

Sample our delicious school lunch
menu.

schooladmin@roscoeprimary.co.uk

Please contact us on:

ROSCOE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Are you looking to join
Roscoe Primary? 
You are warmly invited along
to our Open Evening to see
the exciting things our
school has to offer.

4.00pm - 5.30pm

All parents & children welcome 


